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2022 K-4 Winter Concert! o
Wednesday, Dec. 7 at 7:00 pm

Nestucca Valley K-8 will be presenting their Winter Concert Wednesday, Dec. 7 at 7:00 pm in the
Nestucca Valley K8 gym. Grades K-4 will sing a wide variety of winter and seasonal songs. The
students are encouraged to dress nicely for the concert. Please have your children report to their
classrooms by 6:40.

~

2022 5-8 Winter Band Concert
Wednesday Dec. 14 at 7:00

Band students in grades 5-8 will present their Winter Concert Wednesday Dec. 14 at 7:00 in the
Nestucca Valley K8 gym. This will be the debut of the beginning fifth grade band, followed by the 6th
grade band, and the 7th & 8th Grade Band. Fifth grade and 6th grade students are encouraged to
dress nicely for the concert. The 7/8 Grade band students are to dress in concert black — black
bottoms, black tops — boys please wear a shirt with a collar as we will wear orange ties.

All students are to arrive by 6:40, 5th grade band students report to their classrooms with their
instruments and music. Sixth grade students please report to Mrs. Filosi's room with instruments and
music, and 7/8 grade students report to the band room.



K-5 Spotlight on Earth Science

Kindergarten -

How does your

shelter cool an
animal?

Kindergarten
Performance
Task: Make a
model of an animal
shelter




K-5 Spotlight on EarthScience

How can | model a
school of fish
struggling to
survive?




K-5 Spotlight on EarthScience

4th Grade -
What can we
make a 2-D map
of a 3-D
landform?




K-5 Spotlight on Earth Science

th Grade - How

does mining affect

Earth’s surface and
resources?




Nestucca Valley School Dlstrlct DC

OPEN POSITIONS

CLASSIFIED POSITIONS
Bus Driver
-$18.89-$20.17/hr. DOE -6 hour duty shift -185 day contract
Head Custodian
-$17.66-$19.01/hr. DOE -8 hour duty shift-260 day contract

TEMPORARY POSITION

K8 Special Education Instructional Assistant
-$14.70-$15.80/hr. DOE -6.5 hr duty shift -182 day contract

PART TIME AFTER SCHOOL POSITIONS

21st CCCLC Program Support Coordinator $22/hr.
21st CCCLC Program Assistant $20/hr.
Monday - Thursday, 2:15pm-5:45pm

Apply at: www.nestucca.k12.or.us/do/hr
HR Office: 503.392.3194 x408




NHS ART CLASS
SEEKING FISH
DONATIONS!

Hello Nestucca Community!

My name is Sydney Leja, and | am the
current art teacher at Nestucca High. Thisyear, ==
I was hoping to teach Gyotaku fish printing, B SR :
which, simply put, is covering a dead fish with paint and using lt as a stamp

I was hoping that anyone who may fish, go clamming or crabbing, or regularly purchases seafood,
or owns a fishing/Dory charter might be willing to donate a fish to our art class.

Fish/animals we are looking for are any and all:
- fish with unique shapes (rockfish? Cod? Halibut?)
-fish of any size, small, medium, large, xl,- anything from minnows/anchovies to
large salmon or cod, etc

-Fish/shellfish/mollusks from

-the ocean

-rivers/streams (salmon?)

-lake/pond (bluegill, bass?)

- mollusks of any size/shape (oysters, mussels, gooseneck barnacles, etc)

- shellfish (dungeness crab, shrimp, crayfish, etc)

-fish you may have forgotten was in the freezer for a few years and probably has freezerburn

-fish can be ones you may not consider food grade, like one with a weird growth or missing an eye

or something. Honestly I'm not sure how you would judge a fish to throw back or keep, but I thought it
was worth mentioning.

I understand that many people value these animals as food and may find this wasteful, but | was
hoping to use it as a tool to teach students about ocean biology, animal anatomy, and art history as
well as teaching them the art process, as to value the life of these animals as much as we can. We
need *full body* fish- they can be gutted but we can't use fish *meat*
specifically.

Once the fish are used for this project, they would no longer be food safe; however, | do think we
could potentially preserve them for future use.

Should you be willing to help with this project, | am more than happy to make sure you receive a
print, if you want it!

Please let me know if you are able to donate or have any questions, or if you know anyone who would
like to help!

Thank you so much!

Sydney Leja
NHS Art Teacher




NHS Student Council
Seekings Donated Holiday

Decorations! Q &
NHS Student Council < B o0 \&

is accepting any hohday U
decorations that

you may no longer use 4!
in/within your home. | j)_ |
i

el "-;'L

Any and every holiday < » A
or season is accepted! \

Halloween, Thanksgiving,
Christmas, Valentine’s Day,
St. Patrick’s Day, Easter,
4th of July, etc

To make a donation, please reach out to Sydney Leja:
503-392-3194 ext 128, or email SydneyL(@nestucca.k12.or.us.

Thank you 1n advance!




